MINISTRY OF FOREIGN AFFAIRS
MINISTER

Bucharest, August 2019

Your Excellency,

Please receive my heartfelt gratitude for your leadership and empathy in managing
the situation of the Romanian tourists stranded for a few days on the Island of Samothraki.
Your active contribution is highly appreciated and proof of the enthusiastic interest of more
than one million Romanians who visit your beautiful country every year.

it is my pleasure to extend to you, Your Excellency, my renewed gratitude and
distinguished regards.

Ramona-Nicole Manescu

H. E. Mr. Haris Theocharis
Minister of Tourism of the Hellenic Republic
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